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The Evergreen State College

Master in Teaching


February 7, 2011
Ms. Rachel Love
2803 Maryland St.

Longview, WA  98632

Dear Rachel:
Thank you for your fall 2011 application to the Master in Teaching (MiT) Program at The Evergreen State College. After careful consideration of your application materials, the Admissions Committee has delayed making a decision on your admissions status.
Evergreen seeks the most highly qualified individuals for admission to the program, using qualitative and quantitative criteria.  Your file will be re-reviewed in comparison with other applicants to the program upon the application deadline of May 2, 2011.  You are welcome to provide additional information to your file before that date.  

The Admissions Committee recommends you consider preparing for a second endorsement area in addition to visual arts, given the recent employment outlook for new teachers.

If you have any questions about your status, please contact Maggie Foran, the MIT Certification and Advising Officer, at foranm@evergreen.edu or (360) 867-6559.
Sincerely,

Dr. Sherry Walton, Director

Master in Teaching Program

The Evergreen State College 

Olympia, Washington 98505

(360) 867-6559   www.evergreen.edu/mit
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